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Franchising 
 

Plumbing M.D. 
continues to seek 
qualified candidates 
to grow with us 
through franchising. 
Recently we have 
received inquiries 
from as far away as 
Texas and 
Washington, but we 
continue to pursue 
our strategy of 
local, regional 
growth. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Doctor Responds to HVAC 
  
 As Plumbing M.D. continues its growth, our customer base has 
increased exponentially. In order to better serve the customers we already have 
and continue growth within our current markets, Plumbing M.D. will begin 
offering light HVAC work. In July 2007, founder and CEO, Michael Farias, 
earned his HVAC Class C-20 Contractors License, which allows Plumbing 
M.D. to begin offering such services. The addition of HVAC work seems a 
natural progression for our company because we already have strong 
recognition and good will built up throughout our market. Customers who trust 
us with their plumbing work will now be able to turn to us for their HVAC 
needs as well.   
 Though not yet offered, the additional services will emphasize the 
same great workmanship, effective systems and the feel good plumbing 
experience!  that have made Plumbing M.D. a successful pluming company. 

Plumbing Doctor in the Top 50 
 
 Plumbing M.D. has had another year of outstanding growth. As many 
of you know, we were recognized by the Sacramento Business Journal as one 
of the fastest growing companies in the region in 2005 and again in 2006. On 
the strength of this growth, we expanded the company owned store into the 
Solano Market in 2005. After two successful years in the market, we were 
recognized by the East Bay Business Times as the 15th Fastest Growing 
Company in the East Bay on their list of the 50 Fastest Growing Companies.   
 The success we have experienced in this new market emphasizes the 
strength of the Plumbing M.D. brand and systems and highlights its ability to 
move into any market and immediately begin acquiring market share.  
 With all of the growth and success, we would like to thank our 
customers who continue to make it all possible.  Thank you for another great 
year.  
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